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This Week’s News, Notes & Announcements Continued 

YOU ARE INVITED 

Spring Wine and Cheese Get-Together 
 

Hosted by Milo and Judy Moore 

2 Deer Creek Lane, 31411 
 

Let’s Meet 
 

Sunday, April 7
th

 from 5:30 - 7:00 PM 

$10.00 per person. Make checks payable to SCC and 
notate in the memo line “Let’s Meet.” 

Please return to the office by Wednesday, April 3
rd

. 
 

 

 Save the Date: Shredding Event - Saturday, April 20 - 9-12 PM 
 

 Member Prayer Request:  
 

Peggy Foster and Family, The Barquist Family, The Dawson  

Family, The Carroll Family, The Smith Family, The O’Hearn  

Family, Florence Brunory, Mary Alice Cavitt, The Angell  

Family, Mary Fritz, Ruth Knutson, Kent Mitchell, Eloise Melton, 

Crystal & Dick Higgins, Diane Schwind. 
 

 Join us for prayer Thursdays at 9 AM in the Library. 
 

 Happy Birthday 
  

 March 26 — Dean Smith 
 March 27 — Jane Reinhard 
 March 29 — Anna Grace Pulaski 

             HOLY WEEK SCHEDULE 
Palm Sunday         March 24  9:55 AM 
Maundy Thursday        March 28  7:00 PM 
Good Friday         March 29  5:00 PM  
                                                 Pizza & Movie in Liston Hall 
Community Sunrise Service     March 31 6:45 AM  Landings Harbor 
Easter Worship         March 31 9:55 AM  SCC Sanctuary 

Skidaway Community Church 

March 24, 2024       10:00 AM 

50 Diamond Causeway 
Savannah, GA 31411 

(912) 598-0151 
 

Rev. Jon Hauerwas 

Music Director, Maaja Roos 

www.skidcc.org 



 

Prelude — “Ride On! Ride On in Majesty!” 
Maaja Roos, Music Director 

Jasper Odon, Trumpeter 
 

                                                         Chimes 
 

                                                        Welcome 
 

A question to guide our worship today:  
 

              In each of our scripture lessons today we hear the phrase, 
              “Blessed is the one who comes in the name of the Lord.” How  

         do we know that Jesus is “the one?” 
 

Introit — “Hosanna” — Maaja Roos, Keith Strong, 
                                                       Veronika, Ilya, and Akim Tikhonov 

 

All children are encouraged to process behind the singers, 
and place palm branches on the chancel. 

 

Call to Worship — Leila Roos, Liturgist 
 

*Opening Hymn #664 — “Morning Has Broken” 
 

*Passing of the Peace 
 

Time with Young Disciples — Rev. Jon Hauerwas 
 

Opening Prayer and The Lord’s Prayer 
 

  Hymn #196 — “All Glory, Laud, and Honor” 
(Please remain seated for the singing of this hymn.) 

 

Call to Confession 
 

Prayer for Forgiveness 
 

Assurance of Pardon 
 

Prayers of the People 
 

Offering God Our Gifts of Gratitude 
 

Hymn #647 — “Give Thanks” 

*Prayer for Illumination 

 

The First Lesson — Psalm 118:1-2, 19-29 (Pages 565-566, OT) 
 

Skidaway Island Community Voices in Bronze — “Rejoice” — Fred Graham 
(Birnamwood, 2023) — Shirley Newhart, Director 

 

The Second Lesson — Mark 11:1-11 (Page 47, NT) 

 

Message — The One — Rev. Jon Hauerwas 
 

*Affirmation of Faith 
 

*Closing Hymn #197 — “Hosanna, Loud Hosanna” 
 

*Charge and Benediction 
 

*Congregational Response — “Go Now In Peace” 
 

*Postlude — Easter Medley 
     Jasper Odon, Trumpeter 

 

+++ 

 

*Please rise in body or in spirit. 
 

This Week’s News, Notes & Announcements 
 

 One Great Hour of Sharing is a special offering of the          
Presbyterian Church (USA). The donated money is split among   
Presbyterian Hunger Fund, Presbyterian Disaster Assistance and 
Self-Development of Peoples. We as a congregation willingly share 
our love with these causes. Thank you in advance for your            
contributions. 

 

 To Celebrate Easter — Hydrangeas (No lilies) have been  
ordered to celebrate Easter in SCC’s sanctuary. Would you like to 
help us with this beautiful display? You can order one or more plants 
and take them home with you after Easter service. The cost is $25 
per plant. We only ordered 50 hydrangeas. The plants will be  
reserved first-come first-served style, so please send in your order 
form and payment promptly. We don’t want you to be disappointed! 
Forms are available in the Sanctuary or church office. Please return 
completed forms by Monday, March 25

th
. 


